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Sunday AM 

Elder Les Benedum preached “Glad To Be Married” from Acts 2: 38-41. The 
Word of God tells us to repent, be baptized and you shall receive the gift of the 
Holy Ghost. When you are baptized you take on the name of Jesus. You are His 
bride. You, in the eyes of Jesus, are espoused to Him. Wear the name of Jesus 
wherever you go. Just as a husband has a smile on his face when he sees his bride, 
Jesus has a smile on His face when He sees His bride who has made herself ready 
for Him. Jesus went away to prepare a place for His bride. When we make a 
mistake He still wants us. He believes in us. He’s taking care of us. He’ll make a 
way for us. We are His bride. He will never forsake us. When you come into the 
house of God, praise Him and give Him glory. Be proud to be His bride. 
  

Sunday PM 

Elder Lorren Godwin preached “I Have Come to Worship” from Acts 16:16-25. 
When you find yourself in a stressful situation, just relax and worship. Don’t 
question God. We are victorious through Him. Paul and Silas were beaten and cast 
into prison. Yet they prayed and sang praises to God. Lift your hands and praise 
Him when the world is closing in on you. The joy of the Lord is your strength. 
God always makes provision for His people. In II Kings 4, there was a famine in 
the land, yet the widow’s vessel of oil never went dry. God can supply your needs. 
In Matthew 15, Jesus fed 4,000 people with seven loaves of bread and a few 
fishes. God will take care of us – not because of who we are but because of who 
He is. When you’re going through your darkest trial, praise and worship God. He 
will take care of you. 
 

Fireworks Tent – Fundraising Project Update 

As you may already know, our Wednesday night service was cancelled due to 
extenuating circumstances at the fireworks tent. A major show of commercial 
grade fireworks was presented from the hill behind K-Mart. It attracted a huge 
crowd of spectators. This presented for our tent both challenges (such as being on 
guard against shoplifters and against anyone setting off personal fireworks near 
our tent, which occurred on some occasions and we had to be vocal against it) and 
blessings (the crowd caused a notable increase in tent traffic and customers). This 
resulted in the tent having a very good “July the 3rd” sale total. Then, on Thursday 
we had the best “July the 4th” sale total in the history of CAC having a tent. Every 
year the TNT company sets a sales goal for each tent. This year they established 
three tiers of prizes for tents that exceeded their projected goal by $600, $900, or 
$1,000. Our tent exceeded our projected goal by over $2,500! We came the closest 
to selling out that we have ever seen. Our returns (only 10 boxes) fit in the back of 
a minivan without even removing any seats! It will take about 30 days for the TNT 
company to finalize their accounting and settle what monetary awards our tent 
earned, but our early calculations indicate that our tent will net between $7,000 to 
$8,000 this year, toward our construction project. Thank you to all who helped! 

 
 

Natural Birthdays Spiritual Birthdays Anniversaries 
Kailynn Murphy              (7/4) 
Bro. Donald Tucker       (7/8) 
Sis. Tiffany Sandy         (7/11) 
Bro. Levi McClain          (7/12) 
Sis. Kiana Devericks    (7/12) 

None to be announced. Congratulations to Bro. John & 
Sis. Tammy Channel  (7/11/1992) 
21 years! 

 

Announcements / Events / Ministry Opportunities 

• HELP NEEDED: Sis. June Morris has a leak in her roof. She has paid many 
different men to fix it. They take her money, but it is not fixed. Let’s fix that roof! 

• Voice of Truth is aired each Sunday at 11:30am on News/Talk WAJR 103.3 FM. 
Today: “Against abortion and so-called same-sex marriage” by Pastor Joseph 

• Thur, July 11, 4-9pm – 1-Year Celebration of Zach Sandy's Miracle/ Launch 
Party for the book In Lieu of Flowers, God Gave Us a Miracle at Clarksburg 
City Park, Nutter Fort – there will be food, fun, fellowship, music, and more! 

• Fri, July 12 – Reverb Event sponsored by F. I. S. H. Student Ministries  
• Sat. July 13 – Youth Yard Sale at Sis. H. Sandy’s, 106 Maryland Ave, Nutter Fort 
• July 22-26 – “All Access” Youth week 2013 with Evangelist Pascal Crites 
• July 22-26 – Vacation Bible School for our younger kids 
 

Fun! Kids Corner Who said….? 
Matthew 5:3 – Write the beginning letter of each picture to find out who said 

“Blessed are the poor in spirit: for theirs is the kingdom of heaven.” 

 



 

Fun! Humor Submit your funny things to news@cac.us.com 
Grandpa entered the vacation cabin with his grandson, Tommy, keeping the lights 
off until they got inside to avoid attracting any pesky insects. Still a few fireflies 
followed them in. Noticing the fireflies before Grandpa did, Tommy quietly 
whispered, “It's no use Grandpa. The mosquitoes are coming after us with 
flashlights!” 
  

Fun! Stan ‘N’ Isaac The shenanigans never end. 

 

 
 

Special Prayer Needs Featured Verse 
Bro. Roger Blaniar 
Bro. George Jones & 
Bro. George’s kids 
Bro. Zach Sandy 
Bro. Jim Starkey 

Sis. Shirley Cole 
Bro. Ron Moss & family 
Bro. Bill Pearce 
Sis. Charlotte Evans  
Sis. Bev Feathers 

“And the peace of God, which 
passeth all understanding, shall 
keep your hearts and minds through 
Christ Jesus” (Philippians 4:7). 
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Banner year for CAC’s TNT Fireworks Tent! 
 We nearly sold out this year! See full report inside. Thank you to all who helped! 

 

    

    
Above, top down, and left to right: Panorama of the beautiful skies enjoyed during 
most of the tent’s season this year. | Jr. Elder Zach Sandy assists a young volunteer 
who drew out the name of the give-away winner on July 3rd. The winner was present 
when his name was called, which has never happened for us before! | The tent after 
remaining product had been consolidated into half the original area. | The tent after 
remaining product had been consolidated into a quarter of the original area. 


